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j Docket Nos. 030-00582 License Nos. 06-00183-03

030-06886 06-00183 06

j 070-00053 SNM-52

Yale University
ATTN: Gordon Shepherd, M.D.4

Deputy Provost
j Office of the Provost
j New Haven, CT 06520
i

| SUBJECT: ROUTINE INSPECTION NOS. 030-00582/94-001, 030-06886/94-001
and 070-00053/94-001

|-

This letter refers to your March 24,1994 correspondence, in response to our Febntary 28,-
'

1994 letter.

j Thank you for infonning us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

i

j Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

; Sincerely,

; Original Signed By:
; Mohamed M. Shanbaky
i ;

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
a Research and Development Section ;

Division of Radiation Safety
$4j62gggy y00 52 and Safeguards
C 1

'

cc.

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

,

Commonwealth of Connecticut
George R. Holeman, Radiation Safety Officer
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March 24,1994

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Research and Development Section
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

Dear Mr. Shanbaky,

Subject: Inspection Nos.: 030-00582/94-001, 030-06886/94-001,
and 070-00053/94-001
Docket No.: 030-00582

030-06886
070-00053

Your letter dated February 28,1994

This letter is to address the single violation noted during the referenced
inspection. The following information follows the outline for the response requestedin your !etter.

1. Reason

At the time of the January 12-13, 1994 inspection, the Radiation Safety
Committee was considering two versions of a Radiation Safety Program document
covering the entire program, one brief version and the other more detailed. The final
document had not been adopted or forwarded for approval by the Provost. However,
all elements of the program were already documented in separate documents that had
been approved.

2. Corrective Steps Taken

The Radiation Safety Committee at its meeting on January 24,1994, approved
the detailed version of the document and forwarded it to the Provost for approval.
The document has since been approved. A copy is on file in the Radiation SafetySection.

3. Corrective steps to be taken

None called for at this time.
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4. Date of full compliance

Date Provost approved document, February 17,1994.

If there are further questions concerning this item, please contact the Radiation Safety
Officer, George R. Holeman (203-737-2135).

Sincerely,
,,

) Q wk>
,3

Gordon Shepherd, M.D.
Deputy Provost

cc: Document Control Desk
Regional Administrator
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